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From: Dan Nelson  
Sent: 23 April 2018 10:01
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Windmill Planning
 
Good Morning Hilary, 
 
Hope you had a good weekend.
 
I have attached at the end of this email the response from  Scarborough Council in regards
to Huts being six metres apart. 
 
I have looked at the plans again and realised the plans I sent where the earlier ones. I have
attached the new plans which now allows for the huts to be six metres apart. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Dan Nelson
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